
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kimry Jelen [mailto:kimry@kimryjelen.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 9:52 AM 
To: Davidson Ian 
Subject: Support HB 3417 
 
Hello Mr. Davidson, 
 
Please add this to your records to the public hearing today for HB 3417. 
 
HB 3417 addresses the Regional Solutions program in a positive way. 
I am all for more transparency regarding plans for economic development. I agree that the public should 
have time to comment on proposals prior to them being approved. 
I also would like to see someone on the committee that gives an educated voice to open space, wildlife 
and water issues. 
 
Thank you, 
Kimry Jelen 
Sisters, Oregon 
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